

May Meeting Highlights


Thirty Waterways members & guests gathered at the Chartiers Country Club for the May 9th luncheon meeting. New members - Russ Giancola, Goldsmith & Ogrodowski, LLC and PO Tom Agzigian, US Coast Guard were introduced to the membership.
Coast Guard News
CDR Steve Wischmann presented the following information:

· A new crew member at Marine Safety Unit Pittsburgh, Petty Officer Tom Agzigian, was introduced.  He will be working in the Prevention Department performing facility inspections, pollution investigations, and other activities.
· The PortSTEP Exercise was conducted in March and was, by all accounts, a great success.  CDR Wischmann applauded all who participated and contributed to the important discussion.
· A Comprehensive Review of security issues is planned for the week of 21 May at the Beaver Valley Nuclear Power Plant.  MSU Pittsburgh will provide information on the results of the effort.
· The recent Area Maritime Security Subcommittee meeting highlighted counter-terrorism awareness programs and featured a presentation on Community Anti-Terrorism Training and the CG’s American Waterways Watch.  Robust discussion covered expanding community/industry awareness and sensitivity to suspicious behavior that may reveal criminal or terrorism intent.  CDR Wischmann pointed out that the recent arrest of a suspected terrorist cell in New Jersey was made possible by citizen reporting.
· Pittsburgh has been selected to have a TWIC Processing Center.  It is unclear at present whether it will be a mobile or fixed facility.
Army Corps of Engineers

Don Fogel presented the attached report. (See Attach1)  The Chain of Command Ceremony is currently being planned for July 2007 and invitations will be mailed soon.
National Weather Service
   Bill Drzal presented the attached report. (See Attach1)
Port of Pittsburgh Commission Report

James McCarville provided the following report:
· The EDM (Emsworth, Dashields & Montgomery L&Ds) study needs to be accelerated.  The Corp may be conducting hearings on EDM June 21 – 22nd. If those hearings are held, we need to be prepared.  
Navigation Committee Report
   Dick Ehringer presented the following report:

· Construction at the Sammis Plant has moved into Phase II.  An agreement was made to move equipment out of that area when work is not being completed.  
· During the Braddock closure, barge line-up list will be emailed every morning (approx. 7 a.m.).  If you need to confirm that you are listed on the distribution list, please contact Dick directly.

Legislative Committee Report

Mark Devinney notified the membership that the WRDA is in the Senate.  After it passes, it will go to joint committee with the House, probably by July. The Stakeholders meeting is scheduled for May 18th.
Other Meeting Comments

   The Waterways will be conducting the following seminars for 2007:

Man Overboard Seminar – July 18, 2007 (Floreffe Fire Hall)

Barge Breakaway Seminar (Manager Version) – September 20, 2007 at Chartiers Country Club.

   Further information will be forwarded to the membership as it become available.

June Membership Meeting
The next membership meeting is scheduled for June 13th at Chartiers Country Club. Cost of the luncheon will be $25. Registration will begin at 11:45 a.m. with lunch being served promptly at Noon.  Please call, email or fax the response form below by Thursday, June 7th if you plan on attending the luncheon meeting.  

Please note the increase in the luncheon cost - $25.00.
Waterways Association of Pittsburgh

Meeting Response Form

Chartiers Country Club
June 13, 2007 at 11:45 a.m.

Luncheon: 

Fresh Fruit Cup with Honey Cream
Chartiers Chicken lightly breaded & stuffed with Herbed Boursin-Style     Cheese

Vegetable Medley

Lemon Meringue Pie
Cost:
$25/per person
_____
YES, I will be attending

_____
No, I will not be attending

**Special Dietary Requirements:_____________________________________

NAME:
_____________________________________________________



(Please print)

COMPANY:
_________________________________________________

Please respond by Thursday, June 7th to:
Cheryll Cranmer

Phone:  
(724) 355-4101
Fax:

(724) 285-4999

Email:
cheryll.cranmer@wapgh.org
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